
Winter
Chat & Chew

Topic: Certification Matters
New and non-tenured teachers and staff, join us for an

optional evening session on MSDE Certification
requirements, updates, and timelines.  

Q & A with our Certification Team. 

Thursday, January 19, 2023
6pm - 7pm via Teams

For more information, contact Sherron Foster-Moore at
Sherron.FosterMoore@hcps.org

Registration is required! Registration will open via HECTOR on Thursday, January 5, 2023

Participants will be paid per the negotiated rate. 


